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VILLAGE OF ROYAL PALM BEACH 

 
Agenda Item Summary 

 
 

AGENDA ITEM: 
 
Approval of the bid award in the amount of $1,299,597.49  and authorization for the 

Village Manager to execute a contract with the lowest responsive, responsible bidder 

for the FPL Pathway Lighting (EN1901) project to Ferreira Construction Southern 

Division Co., Inc. 

 
 
BACKGROUND: 
 
At the 2020 Strategic Planning meeting the FPL Pathway Lighting was ranked as a Top “20” 
Capital Improvement project for 2020 under Goal #3 Beautiful, Convenient Community.  
 
The project consists of the installation of one hundred and twenty five (125)  LED light poles. 
The proposed project will provide lighting for the FPL bike / pedestrian pathway starting at 
the northeast end of La Mancha Avenue and running south 3.2 miles to Lamstein lane.  
 
ISSUE: 
 
The Village solicited a request for bids on December 23, 2020. Four competitive proposals 
were received as outlined in the table below.  Staff recommends awarding the contract to 
Ferreira Construction Southern Division Co., Inc. as they were the lowest responsive, 
responsible bidder. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

* Bid was nonresponsive 
 
Funds to come from Project EN1901; Account No. 101-7200-572.63-99  
 
RECOMMENDED ACTION: 
 
Staff recommends a motion to approve. 

 

Initiator: Village Manager Agenda Date: 
 

Village Council 
 

 

Village Engineer 
Approval:  

3/18/2021 
Action: 

 

BIDDER BASE BID DAYS 

Ferreira Construction Southern Division Co., Inc. $1,299,597.49 270 
AUM Construction Inc. $1,439,439.00 270 
Sargaris Corporation $1,685,220.00 180 
National Traffic Control Systems*   


